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Lettering—One Side of Vehicle

Each licensee shall display on at least one side 
of the septage vehicle the words “Wisconsin 
Sanitary Licensee” and immediately under 
those words “License No. ” with the number 
of its license. 

Important Note: Letters and numbers 
must be at least 2 inches high, and 
lettering and numbering must be in 
distinct color contrast to its background. 

Reference: subd. NR 113.06(2)(m)2.,Wis. Adm. Code



IMPORTANT: If the portable restroom vehicle is 
used solely for servicing portable restrooms, 

then several exemptions may apply.



Exemption 1. Shutoff Valves for Suction Hoses
Typically, hoses and pipes shall be 
connected, sealed, capped, or clean 
with water between uses.

Reference: par NR 113.06(2)(k),Wis. Adm. Code

Vehicle is used solely for servicing and 
transporting portable restrooms

Alternative Option → two shutoff valves 
• One valve located at the tank, and
• Other shutoff valve located on the   

wand end of the suction hose



Alternative Option → flexible sticker location
• Vehicle solely used for servicing and transport of portable restrooms

• Placement of the sticker prevents visibility (ex: obstructed by portable 
restrooms during transport)

• Alternative sticker location must be approved by DNR

Reference: subd. NR 113.06(2)(m)1.,Wis. Adm. Code

Exemption 2. Business Sticker Placement



Alternative Option → no lettering required for small capacity tanks

• Capacity lettering requirement does not apply if tank capacity less than or 
equal to 1,000 gallons AND the vehicle is used solely for servicing and 
transporting of portable restrooms

• Volume does not include clear water.  

IMPORTANT: Tank 
capacity lettering no 
longer required for 
these vehicles.

Reference: subd. NR 113.06(2)(m)3.,Wis. Adm. Code

Exemption 3. Lettering-Capacity (Gallons)



Questions??

Email: DNROpCertSeptage@Wisconsin.gov

As part of your email, indicate the septage business name and 
septage business license number.

mailto:DNROpCertSeptage@Wisconsin.gov

